
From: Clarence Jr
Sent: 12/8/2014 10:59:12 AM
To: Buxton, Ray; Dorn, Sharon; Koon, Danny; Haley, Nikki
Cc: 
Subject: Follow up

SCHAC:

I want to make this disclaimer before any addressing issues. I am not harassing 
or intimidating anyone at SCHAC or the governor office because of false claims 
already have been made. I provided each SCHAC Board Members with certified 
letters that included a packet of information regarding my complaint against 
SCDEW, SCBCB and Gov. Haley Office but have not receive a response from 
them.

I am requesting that SCHAC Board provide a response to the issues that was 
addressed in the letter regarding the operation of SCHAC.

Clarence Jenkins Jr  


